
 

 
 
March 21, 2016 
 
 
Dear Glenn, Bill, Debra: 
 
Tim Sexton of Make Good Group is sponsoring the Oct 7-9th festival in Woodley Park and the 
Sepulveda Basin. Based on his track record as an events producer, I feel sure that he and his 
people will make certain the festival will have no long term impacts to the park. Trash, traffic, 
recycling and noise concerns have all been dealt with and any short-term impact will be 
mitigated by the pre-festival bond.  
 
The upside seems quite significant: I am told that a portion of the ticket sales will go to the LA 
Parks Foundation with 50% going to the Sepulveda Basin. Some of the thousands of visitors may 
learn the importance of the Basin and become aware of its recreational opportunities. They may 
even become supporters of its continued protection and the restoration of this wonderful LA 
resource. 
 
In case it’s helpful in making your decision about the festival, I wanted you to know that I can 
vouch for Tim, his abilities and his integrity. Please feel free to share this letter with your 
colleagues on the wildlife committee.  
 
If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to my office.  
 
Best regards, 

 
Sheila J. Kuehl 
Supervisor, Third District  
 


